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The Accreditation & Institutional Quality (AIQ) committee met most recently on October 23rd, 

from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m. at the BC Southwest Campus. During the school year, we meet on the 

second and fourth Tuesday of each month. The charge of AIQ reads: 

1. Ensure accreditation is an on-going process by guiding preparation of the self-evaluation, 

midterm, and follow-up reports. 

2. Review and monitor collection of evidence and progress on Actionable Improvement Plans, 

accreditation recommendations, and institutional effectiveness indicators. 

3. Inform, engage, and involve the college community in accreditation and institutional 

effectiveness. 

4. Review and monitor evaluation activities to ensure they result in integrated, meaningful, and 

sustained college improvement. 

AIQ will close the Fall Accreditation Survey at 5pm on Friday, November 2nd. Those who have 

not yet completed the survey may do so by following this link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6SRTW77 

This survey is a tool to evaluate the services provided by the BC President’s Office and the 

KCCD District Office as required by ACCJC Standard IV. This survey should take 

approximately 5 minutes to complete. Your answers are confidential. The results will be 

presented by AIQ to Academic Senate and College Council at the end of the semester. 

 

The District Office is working with funding that Bakersfield College secured through an 

Innovation Award from the state to develop a model research data warehouse that has enhanced 

capabilities, integrating information from the entire organization (such as Banner, Starfish, 

eLumen, etc.) and providing snapshots of key data.  

 

At the request of President Christian, AIQ is developing for Spring 2019 and the longer term a 

plan to improve our institutional metric for transfer level math completion. We are working to 

gain input from groups including math faculty, psychology faculty, curriculum, and enrollment 

management. We will present that plan at College Council on November 16th. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6SRTW77

